

CITY of CALABASAS

LIBRARY COMMISSION AGENDA REPORT

DATE:

MARCH 8, 2024

TO:

LIBRARY COMMISSIONERS

FROM:

BARBARA LOCKWOOD, CITY LIBRARIAN

SUBJECT:

CALABASAS HISTORY SUBCOMMITTEE REPORT

MEETING

MARCH 18, 2024

DATE:

BACKGROUND:

At the last Library Commission meeting on November 6, 2023, Commissioners voted to form a subcommittee to discuss how to promote information on Calabasas history and the history website. Subcommittee members, President Mark Shear, Vice President Julie Shy-Sobel, City Librarian Barbara Lockwood and Archivist Brian Rooney met on February 9, 2024 to brainstorm ideas. Vice President Shy-Sobel will present the findings at the meeting.

One of the subcommittee recommendations was to create a kiosk in the library to display the website. Instead of a kiosk, we reconfigured a computer in the central hall that only displays the website and is clearly visible to patrons.

REQUESTED ACTION:

Discussion and recommendations.

ATTACHMENT:

Calabasas History Website Statistics – March 2024